
 

 

           

 

18th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting day of adventure arranged to mark 

the end of Year 6’s time at Woodside. 

 

We will be visiting Woodlands Adventure in Aldridge, Walsall on Monday 14th June for 

a day full of activities including climbing, raft building, abseiling and other team 

building tasks. 

 

The PTA have kindly offered to subsidise each pupil £17 towards the cost of the trip 

and we are asking parents to pay the remaining balance of £30.   

 

Please make payment on line by Monday 7th June.   

 

Children will need to take a packed lunch with no fizzy pop or glass bottles please. 

Please ensure they have plenty to drink and some healthy snacks to eat throughout 

the day.  If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like to order a 

school packed lunch, please call the school office. 

 

The coach will leave school at 8.30am and return to school at approximately 5.30pm 

Children should wear track suit bottoms, trainers and a warm and waterproof coat.  

Please ensure they have a change of clothing and footwear and an old towel as they 

may get wet! 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Smallwood 

Class teacher 


